

# AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL'S C. OF E. SCHOOL NEWSLETTER WEEK BEGINNING 19th OCTOBER



#### Activities this week





Monday

Gymnastics (Y3 & Y4) 3:30 - 4:30

Tuesday

Guitar Lessons – 8:30 am onwards

Forest School Y5 1:00 – 3:30 please remember your additional Clothing or hopefully sun lotion & sun hat!!

Gardening Club Y2 (NB Y2 this week) 3:30 – 4:15

Rugby 3:30 - 4:45

Art Club 3:30 - 5:30



Wednesday

Write On Y5 3:30 - 5; 00

Chess 3:30 - 5:00 / 7:00

Mad Science 3:30 - 4:30

Thursday

Write On Y6 3:30 - 5; 00

Friday

- Michigan

Swimming Y4 9:15 - 10:30

Running Club 12:00 - 12:30

## Rugby Club

Rugby Club will be relocating after half term to Ormskirk School. The club will run from 4:00 pm till 5:00 pm and will commence on Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> November (first day back after half term). More information to follow.

### Dinner Money

Dinner Money is now due for next half term.

The total amount due is £74.80, cheques made payable to LCC please. Thank you.

#### Celebration Worship

We will be holding a Celebration Worship this Friday at 2:50. Everyone is welcome to attend



#### Team Points

Congratulations to Belfast who were this week's Team Point winners.

Half Term Fun with artist Matt Roby

Chapel Gallery Ormskirk have organised some half term art fun with the artist Matt Roby at Sandy Lane Centre, Venue Unit 63 (upstairs).

Children (along with accompanying adults) are invited to come along on Tuesday 27<sup>th</sup> October, Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> October and Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> October between 10:00 - 12:30 and 1:15 - 4:15.

Sessions are free but must be pre-booked. For further information contact Chapel Gallery 01695

571323 or visit the website: www.chapelgallery.org.uk

Places are limited!



# 6 week FREE course parents/carers of children aged 2– 8 years

As we all know, children don't come with a handbook. Would you like to learn some new ways to encourage your children rather than feeling like you are constantly nagging or arguing?

The course is a chance for you to discuss problems or questions you have and get suggestions either from our trained Children's Centre staff or from other parents on the course. A lot of the time, bringing up children isn't rocket science; it just sometimes needs a fresh pair of eyes and some new ideas.

Places are still available on this course.

Wednesday from 7th October 2015, 6-8pm
At Moorgate Children's Centre
Please phone to book your place
01695 573470.

#### Well Done

Well done to the children who participated in the District Y5/6 Cross- Country Competition. The boy's team won the Middle Schools Section and the combined Middle and Large Schools. The girl's team came 3rd in the Middle Schools Section. The children did incredibly well, particularly Callum H who came first in the event.

#### Wooden Spoons

The PTA are selling wooden spoons at a cost of £1.50 for the children to decorate. Once decorated the children need to return them to school where they will be planted in a Spoon Garden. The winning design will win 4 Cinema tickets. Spoons need to be returned to school by Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> November.

#### School Admissions

Lancashire county council are now accepting admissions for Primary School places for children who will be 4 before 31<sup>st</sup> August 2016. Applications must be made before 15th January 2016. You must apply for a place at a primary school, even if your child's brother or sister is already at the school. If you have friends who may be interested in attending our school, please encourage them to come and have a look around.

Please note any parents of Year 6 pupils - Secondary school applications MUST be submitted by 31<sup>st</sup> October 2016.

Applications can be made on line, to do this visit:

www.lancashire.gov.uk/children.../apply-for-a-school-place.